Erin Cranor WINTER 2017 District G

I would like to meet you!

My meetings and events are listed below.

Please let me know about your meetings and events that I may attend.

PARENT AND COMMUNITY "PAC" MEETING Parents, Please plan to attend!

Wednesday, March 22 9:30 a.m.

Vegas PBS 3050 E. Flamingo, LV, NV 89121 northeast corner of Flamingo and McLeod

REGULAR BOARD MEETINGS

Thursday, February 9, 5:00 p.m. Thursday, February 23, 5:00 p.m. Thursday, March 9, 5:00 p.m. Thursday March 23, 5:00 p.m.

Edward A. Greer Education Center 2832 E. Flamingo Road, Board Room Las Vegas, NV 89121

WORK SESSION MEETINGS

Wednesday, February 1, 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, March 1, 8:00 a.m.

Edward A. Greer Education Center 2832 E. Flamingo Road, Board Room Las Vegas, NV 89121

COMMUNITY LINKAGE MEETING

Thursday, February 2, 6:00 p.m.

Liberty High School, Theatre 3700 Liberty Heights Avenue Henderson, NV 89052

If you will attend one or more of the above, please let me know so I can look for you. Thanks!

702-799-1072 Erin's office phone 702-266-6890 Erin's personal phone eecranor@interact.ccsd.net Greetings, District G families!

Opportunities to work together as a community are on their way!

The Nevada Legislature will begin February 6. Like the last session, this legislative session holds many opportunities to help improve the learning experience our students have in our schools.

Here in Nevada, our influence as parents is valued as never before. Let's work together as a community to help our legislature succeed in improving education in Nevada.

Before our March 22 Parent and Community meeting, please set aside several times on your own computer or one at the library to visit the Nevada Legislature website at

<u>https://www.leg.state.nv.us/</u> and get in touch with legislators representing our neighborhoods and schools.

One way to start communicating with our representatives is to watch an education committee meeting. The schedule of committee meetings is on the website. Watch online and listen for someone to say something you agree with and would like to help with.

Right then, e-mail the legislator who said it and say something like, "I agree and I want to help" and describe the importance of what they have said they support. Then keep up the relationship, finding any possible way you can help, like e-mailing other legislators to help them understand.

All the legislators' e-mail addresses are also on the Nevada Legislature website.

I hope you have a great experience getting involved in the Nevada Legislature's work for our children.

Let's get together and share our experiences March 22.

Thank you!

Erin